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Welcome to the latest edition of the Napanee Veterinary Hospital Newsletter! We

are thrilled to share all the exciting events happening around the hospital with you.

This October we all put on 
our creative caps and tried 
our hand at pumpkin carving.

We had lots of fun and think they
turned out great!
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Volleyball is a welcoming environment for people of all skill levels. It's a

community sport where you can meet new people and make new

friends.
This past September, Napanee Veterinary Hospital joined the local

league with a team of our very own. We are called The Fast and The

Furriest.
Volleyball is a friendly competitive sport that involves strategy and

outsmarting your opponents. It involves a variety of skills, including

serving, spiking, blocking and setting.
It's a team sport that teaches communication, teamwork, and

dedication. Working together with a team towards a common goal is

rewarding.We are certainly having a lot of fun jumping, diving, and shuffling every

week. Not to mention burning calories and improving our muscle tone

and strength. Maybe we will see you out there on the gym floor!

Let’s Hit the Gym!

Happy Halloween!



Putting the Fun in Fundraising!

The year in review: 
We raised a over $1900.00 dollars with our monthly Charity Nail Trims in 2024!
We can’t thank you enough for helping us make this campaign such a
success! We divide this evenly between the Napanee OSPCA, the Sandy Pines
Wildlife Center, and the Farley Foundation. All three of these organizations do
awesome work right here in Napanee and we couldn’t be prouder to support
their services. Our Charity Nail Trims will continue in 2025, we will see you
there!

What’s coming up? 
We will be starting the year off right in February with our Dental Month Raffle
for Farley. Follow us on social media to make certain you don’t miss out on
great prizes for your pets, all the brands you trust, and the treats they love!
Following close behind will be Cupcake Day for the OSPCA at the end of
February. Our staff don their chef’s hats and whip up dreamy and delicious
treats for a bake sale that has to be seen to be believed! We can’t wait to see
what comes out of the kitchen for this tasty fundraiser.

Have a safe and happy holiday, and a joyful New Year from the Fundraising
Corner at the Napanee Veterinary Hospital.

Our 2024 Farley
Foundation Raffle

Winners! 
Congratulations!! 



Winter is almost here! But don’t let
that fool you the ticks are still here!
Contact us for more information
about Flea and Tick prevention and
Tick-Borne disease testing! 

We recommend keeping your pets
on prevention year round!

This is Terrance! He is hiding

somewhere in this newsletter... 

Please let us know if you find him!

The first person to successfully

locate Terrance with receive a

Complimentary Nail Trim

Have you found Terrance the tick? If

so, let us know!

Are you planning to go away for the winter? 
Whether it's an upcoming trip, an emergency, or an unexpected natural
disaster, being able to quickly and easily find pet-friendly hotels goes a
long way! We're sharing some helpful websites where you can easily
search for pet-friendly hotels in Canada and beyond.

https://www.bringfido.com
https://www.petswelcome.com
https://www.tripswithpets.com

Happy Holidays from ourHappy Holidays from our
family to yours!family to yours!


